
 

 
  

 
 

Swim Ontario Office Move – September 2008 
Swim Ontario is excited to announce that we, along with the Sport Alliance of Ontario, will be moving to a new 

location within close proximity of our current location.  Our move date has been pushed back to the end of 
November/beginning of December.  Due to the move, there will be no office operations between November 22th to 

December 2nd. Issues with registration and meet sanctioning will need to be dealt with PRIOR to this date. 
 

 

Program Announcements 
Swim Ontario FUNDAMENTALS Camp November 29 
Swim Ontario is holding a FUNdamentals Camp November 29 at the Etobicoke Olympium in conjunction with the 
Canada Cup swim meet.  This camp is open to swimmers aged 9-12, giving them a chance to work with top 
Ontario coaches and talk with some of Ontario’s Olympians.  Complete information can be found HERE. 
 
Canada Games Potentials – Stage 3 

Swim Ontario is pleased to announce the nominees to the 2009 Canada Games Hopefuls - Stage 3 – Camp.   
Nominees and Program outline is available HERE 
 

2008-2009 Train to Compete Provincial Camps 
Swim Ontario Train to Compete Provincial Camp Workouts & Test Set Results are available for download HERE.  
Pictures from the camp are available in the Photo Gallery. 
 

2008 Swim Ontario Youth Team – Bergen International 
The Swim Ontario Youth Team will be travelling to the Paul Bergen Junior International Short Course 
Championships in Portland, Oregon December 10-15, 2008.  Reminder to complete the consent, release, medical 
and permission to travel forms found HERE and submit them to Kelly Steeves 
 

Team Champs Agreements 
2009 Team Championship Club Agreements are due back to the Swim Ontario office on November 15, 2008.  Find 
them on the website HERE. 
 
Swim Ontario announces the 2008-2009 Quest For Gold – Ontario nominees  
Quest for Gold funding nominees are listed HERE. 
 

Club Administration Info 
Registration  
Swim Ontario would like to thank the swim community for its ongoing patience during the new registration process 
this season.  Please contact us if you are continuing to have issues and we will do our best to accommodate a 
solution. 
 
The Registration site under went some small changes to improve the link features.  Please read the memo HERE.
 
PIPEDA 
PIPEDA forms were due to the Swim Ontario office on October 15.  All clubs who have yet to do so are urged to 
immediately. 
 
Sanctioning 
Swim Ontario is aware of the many requests for yards competitions to be sanctioned.  Yards meets cannot be 
sanctioned or approved.  In fact at this time, “approvals” as previously administered by Swim Ontario no longer 
exist within Swim Ontario.   Read full Memo HERE 
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Team Aquatic Supplies
D B P e r k s & A s s c o c i a t e s L t d .

w w w . t e a m - a q u a t i c . c o m

8 - 4155 Fairview St. in Burlington
905-632-2590 or 1-888-259-7946
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